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 Social Empowerment through Work and Action (SEWA) 

          
“The best way to find yourself is to lose yourself in the service of others” 

 
SEWA activities comprises raising community awareness regarding health, 
sanitation, civic habits and environment, unpaid teaching and assistance in 
teaching, volunteering in nursing homes, orphanages, public events and assistance, care 
for senior citizens of our community, environmental activities like clean-ups, 
recycling, wildlife preservation societies, partaking in health, wellness and sanitation 
camps, participate in aiding fund raisers and any trivial act for the wellbeing of our 
society. 
 
The students’ council members of NPS Kengeri organized a donation drive for 
stationery items for an orphanage as a part of SEWA project. The drive was a great 
success, with more donations than expected. As a result, the students were able to give 
to two different orphanages. 
 
The donation drive was open to students of grade 6 to 12. The students were 
encouraged to donate new and unused stationery items, such as pencils, pens, notebooks, 
erasers etc. The students collected the donations in a central location in the school, and 
the drive lasted for three days from 17th November to 19th November 2022. The response 
was overwhelming, with many students donating multiple items.  
 
After the donation drive was completed, the students sorted the stationery items and 
delivered them to two different orphanages. The first orphanage was Sneha Jyothi 
Charitable Trust, which is located in Kumbalgudu. The second orphanage was 
Parivarthan India Foundation, which is located in Vrushabavathi Nagara, 
Kanakapura main road. The students delivered the stationery items to the orphanages 
on 20th January and 11th February 2023.  
 
The donations were received with great gratitude by the children at both orphanages. 
The donations had a significant impact on the orphanages. The staff at both orphanages 
reported that the stationery items were greatly needed and would be put to good use. 
The children at the orphanages were excited to receive new stationery items, which they 
could use for their schoolwork and creative pursuits.  
 
The donation drive organized at NPS Kengeri was a great success. The students of NPS 
Kengeri should be commended for their generosity and community spirit. 



 

 
 
 



 


